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Greetings: 

 

I am writing in support of HB 2978.  Wildlife, all wildlife, need safe passageways 

between critical habitat and HB 2978 is a great step in that direction.  I want my tax 

dollars to support safe passage ways for wildlife and people!  

 

Sincerely, 

Jason Hobson 

Milwaukie, OR 97222 


